
Coulsdon C of E Primary School 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,        16 March 2021 
 
The spring term finishes after lunch on Wednesday 31st March. Children should be picked up as 
follows: 
 
Year R: 1:20pm from the Reception gate 
Years 1 & 2: 1:20pm from the playground 
Years 3 & 4: 1:30pm from the playground  
Years 5 & 6: 1:30pm from the car park gate 
 
We are planning Easter celebrations in school, and hope to be able to share these with you virtually.  
  
The summer term begins for pupils on Monday 19th April 2021. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Mrs Annie Mitchell 
Head Teacher 


